
The Art Room welcomes donations of all kinds!  

We are always in need of recycled materials such as paper towel tubes, 

cereal boxes, and plastic containers (no glass please). If you think we can 
use it, please send it to the art room. Don't forget to send in your old 

calendars too! 

Other 

materials/supplies 
that we could use: 

 Sharpie 

Markers 

 Zip-lock 

bags 

 Old Blenders  

 Old Irons 

 Old Hair 

Dryers 

 Glue Gun 

 Glue Sticks 

 Pencils 

 Erasers 

 Colored 

Markers 

 Colored 

Pencils 

 

Thank you for all the donations!  By helping provide students with the materials we 

need, you are greatly supporting the art program here at Fox Chapel Elementary! 


